
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

While “high-risk” foods are still being inspected during 
the government shutdown, and 90% of the U.S. 

Department of Agriculture remains on the job, it is still 
a good idea to follow food safety guidelines when 

cooking at home. 
 

For regular updates on the status of federal food 
inspections, go to Food & Drug Administration 
Commissioner Scott Gottlieb’s twitter account: 

https://twitter.com/@SGottliebFDA 
 

Below are the government’s food safety guidelines. 
 

https://twitter.com/@SGottliebFDA


 



 

 



 


